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Paragraph #144 Session #23 (2024)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the General Assembly conduct a
highlevel meeting in September 2027 to evaluate the implementation of the
outcome document of the World Conference on Indigenous Peoples and to
celebrate the twentieth anniversary of the United Nations Declaration on the
Rights of Indigenous Peoples, with the enhanced participation of Indigenous
Peoples as a key deliverable of the event. The Forum advocates for the support of
Indigenous Peoples’ preparatory efforts for that event by ensuring their full and
effective participation and funding from Member States and the private sector.
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